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    Thursday 2nd November 2017
	Dear Parents,
It is lovely to be back in school after my operation and seeing how well the children have settled into school life. 

Our next big event will be our school open evening on Tuesday 7th November. A flyer will be coming home today with more information.  To start our evening, the children would like to sing to all the parents. Please could all children arrive at 6pm prompt, in school uniform, through the main school entrance ready to sing. The teaching staff will then take the school children back to their classrooms where they will be waiting to show you a variety of different maths mastery methods. There will be a short presentation in the hall (led by the Senior Leadership team) to parents whilst the children are in their classrooms.

Dates for the diary:

November 3rd – Foundation children’s vision tests

7th – OPEN EVENING 6.00-7.30pm 

10th – Non-school uniform for luxury tombola Christmas hampers

13th – Odd socks day for anti-bullying week (please bring in a donation)

17th – Foundation children cinema trip

20th and 21st at 8.30 - KS1 show ticket sales in the hall (donations please)

21st – Friends of Stockham (FOS) AGM 6.30pm – all welcome

27th and 28th at 8.30am - KS2 show tickets sales in the hall (donations please)

December 4th – 1.30pm KS1, Foundation class and Camel pre-school nativity show to parents

5th – 6pm KS1, Foundation class and Camel pre-school nativity show to parents

11th – KS2 show 6pm

12th – KS2 show 6pm

13th – Whole school theatre trip to Swindon to watch Peter Pan.

14th – 1.15 – KS1 Xmas party in hall

15th – Christmas jumper day (no donation needed – children can wear something Christmassy if they wish), Sarah Hall first day back after maternity leave.  2.15 – Year 6 Christmas concert to Year 6 families/parents 

18th – Christmas dinner day!

19th – Term ends at 12.10pm

Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Maisie and Caitlin. Thank you for your help.  



           

Friends of Stockham are holding their Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 21st November at 6:30pm in the school staff room. If you would like to find out more about who we are or what we do, or if you would like to get involved please come along we are always keen to welcome new members. You do not have to be able to commit a great deal of time - there are numerous smaller tasks to be done. For example, could you design an event poster or do the shopping for the bar? Would you be able to help run the tuck shop during an event or sell some raffle tickets. This list is long and the more volunteers we have the less each of us has to do!


CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have been learning to retell 'We're going on a bear hunt'. The
              children have been using actions to help them remember the story and loved going
              outside for their own bear hunt on Wednesday! In maths we have been looking at 
              repeating patterns. Everyone has made their own repeating pattern using paint. 

 Year 1  Year 1 have had  a great start to the term! In English, we have been learning the 
              story of Mrs McNaught's favourite book, 'The Mousehole Cat'. In maths we have
              been using number bonds to add and subtract to 10. We have also been trying to 
              name and locate the seas which surround the UK in geography.
 Year 2  In Year 2 we have been telling the story of The King and the Moon.  We have also 

              broken it into chunks to write poems.  In maths we have been working on addition.
 Year 3  This week we have started to look at maps and atlases in geography- we found all 
              the continents and  some countries, including Egypt. In maths we have looked at 
              subtracting ones from 3-digit numbers, everyone has done really well! 

 Year 4  This week in English we have begun to look at a story about a girl who has a very

              unusual pet!  In maths we have been working on column addition.  We have also 
              begun our new science topic 'sound', by going on a sound walk around the school.
 Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard this week - we have started looking at our Space
              Topic and have finished looking at number sequences in maths. In literacy we have 
              started looking at explanation texts.
 Year 6  This week we have been doing hard assessments.  We have also been looking at our topic which is Houses of Parliament.  In PE we have been playing matches of tag rugby.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Alfie, you have been amazing this week coming in independently. Each morning 
             you have put all of your things away and got on with the morning task, 
             determined to finish it. Well done.  Lucy, you chose to sit down at the writing table
             this week and create a beautiful story map about the bear hunt. I am so proud, I 
             can tell you have worked really hard to remember all the parts to the story. Well 
             done. 

Year 1  Tegan and Alandria for great independent work in maths which showed fantastic 
             understanding of addition and subtraction - well done girls!

Year 2  Emma for superb independent maths work and for answering questions very 

             carefully and methodically.  Jessica for an amazing piece of story writing.  Well

             done for using such lovely descriptive language. 
Year 3  Isabella for brilliant enthusiasm, specifically in geography. Christopher for 
             amazing confidence this week, particularly in the morning. Well done!
Year 4  Isabelle for carrying out extra research at home.  Eva for doing an excellent job of
             learning all her words.  

Year 5  Kyla for a great piece of English writing - using her confidence and perseverance
             and determination to produce the best piece possible.  Lillie for showing great 
             independence when writing. Well done. 

Year 6  All of Year 6 for working extremely hard in their assessments.  
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










